
FREQUENT TRAVELLER PASSPORTS

The Frequent Traveller Passport (FTP) will be 

discontinued from 1 December 2017. 

The overall demand for FTPs has decreased as 

more countries are issuing electronic visas. 

Please discuss options on replacement passports 

with your nearest diplomatic mission. 


